
 

 

 Library News  
 
Week Seven will be the last 
week of Library borrowing 
for 2020.The year is quickly 
coming to an end and all books 
need to be returned for the 
Annual Audit. 
 
 Please look at home for any 
books with bar codes. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Ilieff 

 

 2020 
4/12 Year 6 Luna Park 
8/12 Year 6 Formal (at school) 
9/12 Tacky Christmas T-shirt Da  
14/12 School Picnic- Birchgrove  
15/12 Class Christmas Parties K  
16/12 Last Day for Pupils 2020  

Year 6 final Assembly 
 2021 
29/1 Students Years 1-6 start 
29/1-3/2 Kindergarten Best Start  

Assessments 
4/2 Kindergarten start 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

  

  
  
  
  
  

For your calendar                                                                               

 

 

 

 

Student Parliament Potential Ministers & Prime Ministers 
presented their speeches to classes from Year 2 to 5 this week. 
Students from Y2 to Y5 then voted for 4 boys and 4 girls in our 
election. Class representatives from years 2 to 5 will be nominated 
next year and class representatives elected. All of Year 6 are 
members of Student Parliament and it’s Ministries.  

From the Principal 

Enrol Now for 
Kindergarten & 
Preschool  2021 

Thank you to Miss Hahn and 
Mrs Weber for giving up their 
Saturday morning joining me 
at school to run an 
Orientation session for the 
children coming to BPS next 
year who haven’t attended 
our preschool. The children 
all had a great time and it 
was good to see how they 
interacted. 

Thank you to Ms McDonald 
who ran a meet the 
instrument session for 
students interested in taking 
up an instrument with our 
music program next year. 
The music committee are 
very appreciative. The 
students demonstrating their 
Instuments were fabulous! 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

AFL @ Birchgrove Oval  
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Year 6 Camp Cockatoo Island 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

     

        

  

NAIDOC Week 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Remembrance Day 

Students all participated in 
the virtual Remembrance 
Day Ceremony  

11/11/2020 @ 11:00 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

Animal Incursion (Thank you P&C) 


